July 30, 1984

Mrs. L. Jelallan
431 Audubon Avenue
New Ycrk, NY 10033

Dear Mrs. Jellalian:

Enclosed is a copy of Mr. Ardash Saroyan's letter together
with our reply which are self explanatory.

We were unable to get in touch with you on the phone, and
we hope you will respond to Mr. Saroyan yurself regarding your
relative who is arriving from rumania. Also if you know the
whereabouts of Mr. Aram Menendian, please let him know.

Sincerely,

Sylvia Terzibashlan
Secretary to the Primate

Enclosure




